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March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are cancelling classes for Monday, March 16, 2020 to allow for faculty professional development. 

Barring additional developments, classes will resume as scheduled on Tuesday, March 17, 2020. 

• There are no confirmed cases of COVID-19/novel coronavirus associated with Canisius High 

School at this time. 

• Co-curricular activities will proceed as scheduled this weekend. 

• Team practices will proceed as scheduled, including on Monday, March 16. 

In the event that Canisius should need to close for an extended period of time, we will provide 

instructions for our remote learning procedures in a future communication.  

As a reminder, we have a webpage with the latest information regarding COVID-19 as it relates to 

Canisius, and links to resources. Click here for that page, or access it through the home page of 

www.canisiushigh.org. 

We thank you for your understanding during this time, and your efforts to help keep our community 

safe. 

 Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Andrea Tyrpak-Endres  

Principal  
 

https://www.canisiushigh.org/news/post/~board/news/post/covid-19-update

